
 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                 
 
 
 

 

Freedom of information: Publication Scheme 

 

All public authorities, including schools, are required under the Freedom of 

Information Act to adopt a publication scheme that has been approved by the 

Information Commissioner. 

 

View our published guide to information attached which includes 

 

• the documents available 

• the format of the documents 

• any charges made for the information 

 
 

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Mr C. Atkin, Chair at 

office@thomasbecket.org.uk 

 

https://www.someriesinfants.co.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Published%20guide%20to%20information(1).pdf
mailto:office@thomasbecket.org.uk

